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Press release 
May 15, 2014 

Viking Supply Ships publishes Interim Report January – March 2014   

The Interim Report for January – March 2014 for Viking Supply Ships is now available on the 

company’s website www.vikingsupply.com.  

A printed version of the Annual Report can be sent via mail on request.  
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